
BRCG Meeting Minutes December 2003 
 

The December meeting of the Beyond Reality Costumers Guild took place at Olympia 

Pizza in Wallingford.  If the meeting were a candy bar, it would be “Fun Sized”, as it was 

rather short. 

 

Vicki, the Grand Pooh Bah reminded the group to make hotel reservations for Beyond 

Con, coming the weekend of February 7th and 8, 2004.  The name of the hotel has 

changed from the Everett Holiday Inn to the Quality Inn Everett, however it’s still the 

same hotel.  The Guild needs at least 10 hotel reservations from attending members in 

order to qualify for the discounted function space that we negotiated with the hotel.  

Memberships are $25 before February 1st, and can be mailed to the treasurer Audrey.  If 

you have a panel idea, or wish to volunteer, contact Vicki or the Lesser Pooh Bah, 

Richard.  More information can be found on our website at BRCG.ORG.   

 

The Experience Music Project’s new Sci-Fi museum is currently looking for costumes to 

display in their upcoming exhibits.  They have very specific requirements however, so be 

sure to check out their website for full details. 

 

The guild is still planning on having their annual Super Bowl Sari Safari into Vancouver, 

B.C. on Super Bowl weekend.  Make sure to have a passport or birth certificate if you’d 

like to attend.  More details will be discussed at the January meeting. 

 

The Sunday following the December meeting, the guild will be attending the movie “The 

Lord of the Rings: The Return of the King” at the cinerama in costume.  Photos of the 

outing will be posted on the BRCG website.  Carol will also be hosting a “Buns and 

Bows” event at her house on December 28th, to make more hall costume award ribbons 

for the guild to pass out at conventions.  Now’s the time to start thinking about making 

plans for Norwescon too, and not only will the guild have an information table there, but 

our fearless leader, Vicki, will be the Masquerade Director again this year.   

 

The next guild meeting will be January 20th, at Olympia Pizza.  Happy New Year! 


